
 

 

SAPC e-Note: Invitation to 2024 Pharmacy Month  Webinar 

  
Dear Pharmacy Professional,  
 
The South African Pharmacy Council, in collaboration with the Department of Health, Independent 
Community Pharmacy Association and Pharmaceutical Society of South Africa, invites you to a webinar 
exploring the 2024 Pharmacy Month theme, “Let’s Talk About Vaccines”. 
 

 
 
When: Tuesday, 20 August 2024, 18h30 
Where: Virtual 
 
Register now using the following link: https://bit.ly/4fjWhs9  
 
If you are not able to register for the webinar, you can still join us on our YouTube channel for the event 
using this link: https://bit.ly/SAPClive  
 

Yours sincerely,   

    
 
Vincent Tlala 

https://bit.ly/4fjWhs9
https://bit.ly/SAPClive
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